
 
 

 

 

 

August 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

To assist the school in planning for possible critical incidents and in evaluating 

our bus transportation routes, it is vitally important for the school to have your 

physical address in addition to your mailing address.  If you have not provided a 

physical address to the school or your physical address has changed, please assist 

us in updating our school records by calling the school office at 260-1345 or by 

mail to: 

 

  Tustumena Elementary School 

  PO Box 749 

  Kasilof, AK  99610 

 

Your assistance is appreciated. 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

 

Doug Hayman 

Principal 

 


